KPGE RADIO
Page, Ariz.

Dear Maurice,

Receiving vour letter stateing Luge yuu icicivew vul ovest signal
oif Janug:y 4 it is wy pircaswe oo Inform you tnat vac ceavicl
wal oo LUE alr at Tihe vllie bPClid icou du your douiel.

KPGE 18 a 1,Uuvu waiiu udyoiwe cwavicin with 250 watts authorlzed
at night. We were using 1,000 watts on the date mentloneu
HUWEVELD oiilve we have veen having some transmitter trouble

and our monitoring statlion d4id not pick us up the previocus
month.

You may find 1t of interest that two of your fellow IRCA members
also wruie vl oucie Le8@Plug ovur signal. The two who wrote were
David Johnson of 8263 E. Mansfield, Denver, Colorado and

Wayne Coombg, Jr. or 3559 East Center Street, Bountiful, Utzh,

Best wisSuer {ruw vuid Stauluil, aua gouoa luck in your hobby
Sincerely

C. L. Bckersley
Chief Engineer
KPGE RADIO
Page, Ariz.



